
 
Memorabilia Thanks:   Goes out to classmate Gene Snow who kept our 
rehearsal and graduation day instructions for almost fifty years! 

 
 

TAFT HIGH SCHOOL  
GRADUATION JUNE, 1959 

 

REHEARSAL 

1. Thursday, June 25th at 10 a.m. in the Auditorium. 
2. Take seats according to assignment posted in division room, 
3. There will be but one rehearsal — be prompt, listen carefully 

and be co-operative. 

 

CAPS & GOWNS 

1. Issued Wed. June 24th - Rm. 328 beginning at 12 noon. 
2. The boxes belong to the school and must be returned on the 

night of graduation. 
3. Girls are requested to remove collars from gowns when they are 

turned in after graduation. 
4. Caps, Gowns, and collars are to be returned to Rms. 218 and 220 

immediately after the graduation ceremony, 

 

GRADUATION 

1. Thursday, June 25th at 8 p.m. in the New Gym. 
2. Each graduate will receive 3 tickets for guests. 
3. Each graduate will receive a special admission ticket for his 

or her own use ticket is not transferable. 
4. Parents to enter New Gym through the east doors of the Gym 

Lobby, 
5. Announcement cards are not admission tickets. 
6. Seats are not reserved. 
7. All persons, including children, must have tickets. 
8. Please inform parents that flash-light or other pictures are 

to be taken only after the graduation ceremony. 
9. Graduates enter at Gym Lobby (north door).  
10. Be at the school at 7:30 p.m., 
11. Make arrangements to meet parents outside the school by the 

New Gym after the caps and gowns have been returned. 
12. Neither parents nor guests will be permitted in the building 

proper at any time. 
13. Dressing Facilities (Opened at 7:15 p.m.) 

− Girls — Room 218 (Gym) 
− Boys — Room 220 (Gym) 

14. Bring coat hangers and safety pins if needed.  
15. No valuables are to be left in dressing rooms. 


